
Each month we will spotlight one of the many ways Blessed Sacrament is growing, serving, giving. 

Stewardship Committee November 2024 

Main Work 

The role of the Stewardship 

Committee at Blessed Sacrament is to 

share the many opportunities 

available to our parishioners to not 

just get involved, but to grow in their 

faith. We do this through a monthly 

bulletin insert (like this one!) and the 

annual stewardship fair which was 

held last month. 

Our Place of Hope & Promise, our 

monthly newsletter, highlights one of 

the many groups we have for 

parishioners to get involved and the 

positive impact that group has in our 

parish. We send a short list of 

questions to the group to be featured 

and then draft the newsletter based 

on their responses. Once the 

newsletter is approved, it is sent to 

the rectory to include in the bulletin. 

The Blessed Sacrament Stewardship 

Fair takes place each fall in the school 

gym. Our committee is responsible for 

contacting the leaders of each group, 

notifying them of the days/time of the 

event and compiling a list of groups 

participating. The weekend of the 

event, we set up the tables, organize a 

raffle and be on-site to assist all 

participants.  

Did You Know? 

At our recent stewardship fair, we had 

24 groups participate. Many had 

several people sign up to join or 

request more information. Everyone 

who walked in the gym was given an 

entry form for a chance to win a $100 

gift card. The form asked “What 

group/organization impressed you the 

most and why?” It provided the 

committee with great feedback like: 

• Prayer Chain: “I didn’t know 

Blessed Sacrament had this. 

Intercessory prayers is beautiful.” 

• Pro-Life: “I didn’t realize how many 

different activities their group does 

to support the pro-life cause.” 

• Perpetual Adoration: “Gives me the 

opportunity to drop everything and 

pray.” 

• Welcome Committee: “Friendly 

volunteer. Display of welcome 

basket. Desire to welcome others to 

Blessed Sacrament.” 

• Meals for Priests: “The importance 

of healthy meals for our priests.” 

How can you be involved? 

The Stewardship Committee is 

currently looking to add one or two 

more members. If you are interested 

in getting involved, please contact 

Jennie or Jason Korth at 

jenniekorth@gmail.com.  

Impact in our Parish                   

and Community 

Stewardship is essential because it 

embodies the responsible management 

of resources, time and talents to 

support our mission and values at 

Blessed Sacrament. Whether it’s 

providing opportunities for spiritual 

growth, supporting outreach 

ministries, helping with property 

upkeep or organizing an event, 

together, these groups are building a 

stronger community within our 

parish . 

“My role on the Stewardship 

Committee really aligns with my day 

job. If you can find a way to give 

back and it is something you enjoy 

doing anyway, it’s a win-win!” 

- Jennie Korth 


